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Please kill this bill. It is another attempt at voter suppression. There is absolutely no 

proof of widespread voter fraud in general, and no proof that mail in voting is anything 

but secure, regardless of what the current occupant in the White House or Fox News 

thinks . The fact that our state government is wasting time and money on this is 

appalling.  


